

# SENECA VALLEY BASEBALL BOOSTERS

# **SV Baseball Boosters Meeting**

Thursday June 9, 2020 at North Boundary Park

**Attendance:** Mike McCullough, Mike Baer, Dan Blucher, Ben Mack, Veronica Mortier, Pat O'Toole, Kristen Mack, Mike Mortier, Mike Capizzi, Cindy Edkins

#### Account balances-

Checking -- \$9287.62 Savings - \$818.03

# **Sponsorships and Program-**

- Received an additional \$100 from WesBanco
- Will include Jersey Mike's in program even though we did not use the meals this year
- Ben Mack is working with Minuteman for program- printed copies to players, potential of switching to digital copies for sponsors

#### Photos and Banners-

- The team posters arrived and will be distributed with the senior gifts once they arrive
- Player pictures were distributed, seniors will receive digital copies of banner pictures

# **Booster Fees and Pirates Ticket Vouchers-**

- Pirates vouchers were returned, refund received
- Boosters will cover credit card interest incurred by Mike McCullough while awaiting refund

### Eastbay apparel orders

- Orders were shipped directly to players
- Kristen Mack will follow up with Eastbay for fundraiser portion of fan gear sale

Senior Gifts - \$562 for senior gifts- VistaPrint duffle bags with school logo and player names

### Officer nominations-

- Dan Blucher for Treasurer (nominated by Lory Moore)
- Mike Baer for President (nominated by Lory Moore)
- Veronica Mortier for secretary (nominated by Mike McCullough)
- Mike Capizzi for VP (nominated by Mike McCullough)
- Ben Mack will continue to lead Promotions

Motion from Pat O'Toole to accept officers as nominated, motion seconded by Mike Mortier. Officers elected unanimously by voice vote.

President: Mike McCullough Vice President: Michael Baer Treasurer: Dan Blucher Promotions: Ben Mack

Secretary: Veronica Mortier



# SENECA VALLEY BASEBALL BOOSTERS

### Future Plans for 2020-2021

- Bingo night fundraiser- Kristen Mack will research options for rental of equipment and location
- Community outreach committee suggested by Mike Baer ie: volunteer at local food pantry
- Working toward the goal of getting more parent involvement on planning committees

President: Mike McCullough Vice President: Michael Baer Treasurer: Dan Blucher Promotions: Ben Mack

Secretary: Veronica Mortier